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SSCC
T h e  o f f i c i a l  c o m p a n y  n e w s l e t t e r  o f

S u l p h u r  S p r i n g s  C o u n t r y  C l u b

OUR "NEW" FORMAT
NEWSLETTER!
Check out what's

happening at the

course this month

Come and play at

the golf course that

has grown up with

you

WHAT YOU WILL FIND:

Kit's Korner 

Toby's Tee Box

Jessica's Parties and Events

Chef Matt's Menu Updates

Accounting Countesses
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We will be putting together a 2020 monthly

calendar of events that will be handed out

during our upcoming Christmas Open House

and Pro Shop Annual Sale event on Friday,

December 6, 2019.  Some of the new events

which we will be establishing for our

members are as follows:

Develop a “new” MGA (Men’s Golf

Association)

Tuesday Night “Pot of Gold” Dinner

Buffet where we will host a weekly

drawing to reward a lucky member who

attends the dinner.

November we will be adding a new golf

tournament called the “Turkey Shoot”

December will have the Christmas Open

House along with a Toys for Tots golf

tournament called Santa Snow Fight

These events represent just the tip of the

iceberg to the various programming event

opportunities that we will be expanding

upon for our members to experience moving

into a new calendar year of 2020. Any

Business Meeting, Birthday Party,

Graduation Party, Celebration of Life Event,

Family Reunion, and last but not least an

upcoming Wedding and or Wedding

Reception, Sulphur Springs Country Club is

the perfect venue to host such activities

and our staff will go out of their way to

make sure the smallest of detail is not

overlooked.  Please contact our Hospitality

Director Ms. Jessica Gober to book and

plan your next party and event.

 KIT’S KORNER 

First of all, I want to take a moment and thank all

of the members and the SSCC Staff for making

Marta & I both feel so welcomed into the club

and the community.  We both are very excited

about moving to Sulphur Springs and especially

becoming a member of the staff here at the

Sulphur Springs Country Club.  The future looks

bright for the club and the opportunity to

introduce the various programming possibilities

throughout all departments in the club.  Our

personal goals are to bring a sense of “FUN” into

our activities that we will be offering to all

members and do our very best to reach out

throughout the entire membership to drive new

activities for everyone.

jgober@sulphurspringscc.com

or call (903)885-4748 x3
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In closing, we will be introducing a new

2020 Member Referral Program to the

club as members are the lifeblood of any

club and we want to put a program in

place where we can reward our existing

members for bringing their family and

friends into Sulphur Springs Country Club

membership family.  Please take time out

of your busy schedules to come have

dinner or Sunday Brunch at the club.  My

door again remains open for any

complaints and or suggestions on how we

can better the member experience here

at Sulphur Springs Country Club.

 

Have a great November and have a safe

and Thankful Thanksgiving with each of

your families.

                                                                 

Golfingly

Yours,   

W. Kit Thomson, GM/PGA

FUN begets FUN,

Activity begets

Activity!!

 KIT’S KORNER CONTINUED...
In regards to new news we will installing a new

effluent water line to bring the City of Sulphur

Springs effluent water to our main holding

reservoir which in turn will give the club use of

unlimited water especially during the hot summer

drought months in Texas.  This in turn will allow

our Golf Course Superintendent, Billy Huckabee,

the opportunity to expand our irrigation capacity

here at the golf course. Conditioning will

become better as our irrigation system will be

expanded for additional coverage and grass

coverage throughout the course.  This past

month I have had the opportunity to meet with

both the LGA & MGA Boards to discuss both of

their organization plans for 2020.  A

comprehensive tournament calendar is being

developed to address all of our Men, Ladies,

Seniors, and Junior golfer needs and desires

moving forward. Should any of you have a

tournament idea or specific format please feel

free to reach out to me and my office is always

open to our members and especially our golfers.  

 

My personal e-mail is

kthomson@sulphurspringscc.com and my office

telephone number is (903) 885-4748 x3
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The Wildcat golf programs are doing great things

under Coaches Jeremy DeLorge (Boys) and

Whitney Spigener (Girls) to grow the game of

golf in our school system, but we need your help! 

The Boys & Girls golf teams will be

holding a fundraising tournament on Saturday,

November 9th.

High School golf is expensive and the programs

could always use some help.

This fundraising tournament will allow the

Coaches to enter the kids in more tournaments,

some that involve some travel and overnight

trips, as well as ensure that they have the proper

equipment necessary to compete.  Please mark

your calendar and enter a team on November

9th.

 TOBY'S TEE BOX

Fall is finally here, school is back in full swing and we

are headed toward the Holiday Season. The Sulphur

Springs High School and Texas A&M Commerce golf

programs are in the middle of their fall tournament

schedule and both competing at a high level.

We greatly appreciate the membership welcoming

these programs to practice at Sulphur Springs

Country Club.

SSCC hosted the 2nd Annual Sulphur Springs

Wildcat Invitational on Monday, October 14th. The

golf course put up a good fight against the 23 boys

& girls teams we had competing, especially the

greens. Two of our Wildcat golfers had career best

tournament rounds of 71 to win Individual Medalist

honors.

Mariam Tran (Jr.) had it on cruise control on her way

to a 6 shot victory, while Colton Bench (Sr.) had to

birdie 2 of his last 3 holes for the individual victory.

The Wildcat Boys Varsity team also took home the

team title with a total score of 323.  This was a great

tournament for both teams to finish their Fall

Schedule and prepare for big things in the Spring.

SSHS GOLF FUNDRAISER

4-Person Scramble

Saturday, November 9th

12:30 Shotgun Start

Dinner & Awards following play

On Course Contests

Raffle

$400/team

 

For more information about this event,

please email tflippin@sulphurspringscc.com

or call the Pro Shop at 

(903) 885-4861
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 JESSICA'S PARTIES &
EVENTS  CHEF MATT'S MENU

UPDATES

Here is what is going on in November for the BOH

at the country club.

 

We will be rolling out a new chophouse menu on

November 1st, this menu will be amazing, make

sure you make your reservation and come and

try the best food in East Texas.

 

We will also be continuing to have our

pot of gold buffet every Tuesday night

6pm to 8PM.

 

We are having our annual Thanksgiving brunch

on the 24th. make sure you make reservation

and come have a great thanksgiving brunch

that will have some of your favorite

thanksgiving dishes.

 

Thanks,

Kitchen Staff

First of all, please feel free to call us

regarding your monthly statements or any

other financial questions that you may have. 

We are Extension 2.

Alissa or I will be very glad to assist you. We

love our members that remember to call us to

update your credit cards because of

expiration dates or when you get a new card. 

We are working to provide the option through
the SSCC app to make that something you can

do yourself, if you wish. Our foremost
interest is to protect your financial

information to the best of our abilities.  We
will let you know as these new features

become available. Alissa and I also want to
welcome our new General Manager, Kit

Thomson to our SSCC management family.

Please come out to your club to enjoy some of the new events that are on the

schedule.  You are in for a treat!

 ACCOUNTING COUNTESSES
Happy November             from Alissa and Sue!
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just for you
C H E C K  O U T  O U R

M O N T H L Y  C A L E N D A R
T H A T  W E  M A D E

N O V E M B E R
  Sun    Mon   Tue     Wed   Thurs   Fri     Sat


